Deana Zosky

Please ensure the protection of our precious water and drinking supply by banning in total fracking
and the by-products that may find its way into our water supply (groundwater and surface water)
and through local sewer and water authorities that might be permitted to accept this hauler waste as
there is no risk free way to ensure that the contents, of which most producers will not even disclose
and which most water and sewer authority would only have rudimentary processes in place to stop
from entering their systems, and thus the watershed.



